Feedback | Contact Us



U.S. Department of State
Bureau of Consular Affairs
Electronic Diversity Visa
DV-2010 Entrant Status Check

Dear Selectee,

Based on the information and confirmation number provided, you should have received a letter by mail from the United States Department of State's Kentucky Consular Center (KCC) notifying you that your Diversity Visa entry was selected in the DV-2010 lottery.

If you have not received a letter instructing you how to proceed by August 1, 2009, please contact KCC by email at kccdv@state.gov.

Please remember that you do not have to pay until you apply for a visa at a U.S. consulate or embassy. The U.S. government will not ask you to send money by mail or by courier service.

Return to Entrant Status Check Main Page

Return to Consular Affairs Main Page

Copyright Information